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Term 1 Week 5 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

MACMILLAN
CAKE SALE

HARTLEY OWLS

EMERALD BIBLE SERVICE

On Friday, the whole school was full of cake
and sugar as we joined together to support
Macmillan Coffee Morning. Mrs Cogan had
rallied the troops and got everyone on board
for this special cause and who can’t resist a
cake! We were particularly pleased with our
Year 6 helpers who supported all the other year
groups in buying their sweet treats! Every
penny helps Macmillan’s cause! 

On Thursday, Emerald made
their way to St. Edmund’s
Church for the annual Bible
presentation service. This is the
time that the church gives
every child a bible of their own
to use in the classroom and
take with them when they leave

our school. It is a very special
service for our Year 5 children
and marks the start of their
final two years at primary
school. Many thanks to those
parents that were able to join
us for the service and take
part alongside Rev. Sarah!

Sapphire, Topaz and Crystal were
treated to a display of real owls in the
hall when Hartley Owls came to visit!
They were able to touch, feel and
speak to the owls as well as ask all the
questions that they had prepared. 
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